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FRIENDS OF
West Melton
SCHOOL

Te Kura o Papatahora

It is hard to believe we are almost half way through the year and we have passed the
shortest day already. Even though the evenings are darker and the days are shorter there
is still a lot going on in and around the West Melton School community. We have had our
first disco of the year which was a huge success and Entertainment book sales are in full

swing. Stallholder applications are now open for the 2019 Fete and you can still buy a
beanie from the school shop to keep those little ears warm. If you have any questions
please don't hesitate to ask one of the members or if you would like to join please come
along to any of the meetings listed below.

OR if you would like to be a part of the fun events or help out in anyway without
the commitment, we have a Friends of the Friends email list, where we ask for help as we
need it. Email fowms@westmelton.school.nz to register you interest.

DATES FOR MEETINGS FOR THE REST OF THE YEAR ARE:
13 August « 17 September + 15 October « 12 November
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This was huge success and we want to thank all the children who participated and
the community for getting behind it. We raised just over

$8000!

THANK YOU

The money raised is going towards safety surfacing for our new
soon to be installed playground! We can't wait.




\4dd i1 2
West Melton
COUNTRY

31 March 20 ’/‘)

The fete planning is now well underway. The date is set for SUNDAY 31 March 2019
from 10am - 3pm on the West Melton School Field. Stall holder applications are now
open and can be found on the website www.westmeltonfete.co.nz or visit us on
Facebook page for more information.

If you or your business would like to be involved in the sponsorship of the fete
please email sponsor@westmeltonfete.co.nz

ENTERTAINMENT
BOOKS

are available now please
head to this link

www.entbook.co.nz/135s0
03

The brand NEW 2018 | 2019 Entertainment™
Memberships will be available from early April!
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WHARENUI - FRI 8TH JUNE

A huge thank you to everybody who came to the disco, we hope the kids had a
great time. Look out for the next one in term 4!
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I WO We also want to say thank you to The
Two Fat Possums who donated $100

FA I from the sale of Pizzas on the disco
night. Their support is greatly
POSSUMS "



OTHER FUNDRAISERS
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STUCK ON YOU

Are you new to the school
and need some labels?
When you order through
Stuck on You please

use the code WESTMELTON
PRIMARYSCHOOL and

we well receive

a commission on the
order. Everybody wins!

FRUJU FRIDAY will
be back in Term 4!

ony $10.00 eacH

SCHOOL BEANIES
Winter is now here and
you can order super
warm beanies available
on the school shop.
School approved and
great for keeping those
little ears warm in winter
or in the snow. Log in at
www.tgcl.co.nz

MEET SOME OF THE FRIENDS

SIMON SCARLETT
Simon has 3 children with his oldest
daughter in year 2 and 2 boys not
yet at school. Working in the
construction industry during the day
allowing her to be a parent helper he enjoys being able to help with
when needed for school events or the FOWMS and be involved with

activities. the school community.

AMY BARROW
Amy is the FOWMS Secretary. She
has two son's in years 5 and 3. Amy
works from home and is lucky
enough to have flexible hours
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